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Seward Hwy MP 17-22.5 Rehabilitation

November 13, 2015

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF), in cooperation with the
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) will rehabilitate and improve the safety of 5.5 miles of the
Seward Highway between the communities of Moose Pass and Seward, Alaska.

Come Join Us

at a project Listening Post at the

Seward Holiday Arts and Crafts Fair
Friday, December 4, 5-9 p.m.

Project team members for the Seward Highway MP 17-22.5 Rehabilitation
will again host a table at the Seward Holiday Arts and Crafts Fair on Friday
December 4th from 5 - 9 p.m. in the Alaska Railroad Cruise Ship
Terminal, aka the Seward Intermodal Facility.

Stop by to learn more about the project schedule, see details of the design, .
view maps and project materials, and chat with project staff. We'd love to

hear your opinion on the project's current design, and how DOT&PF can best

consider construction impacts. We hope to see you on December 4th!

Visit our Website

Our project website, www.sewardhighway17t022.com, includes information on the project's
purpose, schedule, design, outreach events, and more.

Feel free to contact us at info@sewardhighway17to022.com with any questions or comments.

***Note: Joining our e-mail list is a great way to stay up-to-date and to learn about opportunities to
be involved in the process. Please forward this message to others that may have an interest.



JOIN OUR MAILING LIST

For more information, visit , email us at info@sewardhighway17to22.com or
contact Carla Smith, P.E. at 907-269-0544 or Matt Dietrick, Environmental Analyst, at 907-269-0531.

The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability.
Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint go to:
dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml.

The DOT&PF complies with Title Il of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with disabilities
who may need auxiliary aids, services, and/or special modifications to participate in this project should
contact Allison Biastock at 907-644-2167 to make necessary arrangements. Individuals with a hearing
impairment can contact Relay Alaska at 711 for assistance.
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